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10th March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day is back on Friday 21st March. The theme is ‘Do Something 

Funny For Money’. In light of this, the student council are organising a non-school uniform 

day and are asking that the children wear a bright or funny t-shirt or top on this day, in 

exchange for a £1 donation for this great charity. 

 

We do, however, ask that the clothes they wear are suitable for the school day, they do not 

wear clothing displaying logos or pictures related to video games or films age related 12 or 

above and that shoes are safe for use in the playground.  In the interests of safety jewellery is 

not permitted.   

 

Additionally, for children in Year 4 and in Year 6, they will need to ensure their choice of 

attire is suitable for their PE lessons which will continue to take place during the day.  In the 

interests of safety jewellery is not permitted.   

 

Thank you for supporting this great cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Torbet 

On Behalf of Student Council 

 


